
Notice of Possible Quorum 

The Coastal Bend Green Infrastructure Meet & Greet 

The Fairfield by Marriott, Rockport 

2950 HWY 35 N Business, Rockport, TX 78382 

February 29, 2024 at 5:00 PM 

 

 

Members of the Aransas County Commissioners Court and members of the Coastal Bend Alliance 

for Sustainable Stormwater (CBASS) will be jointly participating in a meet and greet to discuss the 

potential of green infrastructure in Aransas County.  This meeting is not intended to be a meeting at 

which business will be conducted.  This is an informal, educational, information gathering activity, 

only.  While matters of official county business will be discussed, no votes or other actions will be 

taken.  No decisions on public matters will be made.  Any action based upon the data observed or 

discussed during this meeting will be made the subject of subsequent, properly posted public 

meetings.  Seating will be limited and interested members of the public are asked to register by email 

to abennis@halff.com .   

 

 

It is hereby affirmed that this NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM was duly posted at the Aransas 

County Courthouse at least seventy-two (72) hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting on 

enclosed bulletin boards outside the Courthouse that are readily accessible to the general public 

twenty-four (24) hours each day and also on the Aransas County website, in compliance with the 

Texas Open Meetings Act and Texas Government Code §551.043. 
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